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W e Joint Commission

February 2,2009

Regarding Amazing Restoration, Inc.

The Joint Commission building located in Oakbrook Terrace is fortunate to have a working relationship
with Paul Goff and Amazing Restoration, Inc for over 15 years. Paul and his staffhave completed
numerous projects at the Joint Commission and each of these projects was completed on time, within
budget and to our satisfaction. Paul is very accommodating and has always scheduled the work around our
needs. The Joint Commission has received excellent service from Amazing Restoration, Inc and plans to
continue to work with them on future projects.

Sincerely,
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Eileen Tinley
Director
Department of Office Services
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